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Montgomery County Office of the Inspector General Issues Annual Report 

 
Rockville, Maryland – Montgomery County Maryland Inspector General Megan Davey Limarzi 
announced today the release of the Office of the Inspector General’s  (OIG) Annual Report. The 
report is required by Montgomery County Code Section 2-151(k)(1) and details the activities of 
the Office and its major findings and recommendations during the previous fiscal year. 
 
Inspector General Limarzi made the following statement in connection with the publication of 
the annual report: “I am proud to present the exceptional work performed by the Montgomery 
County Office of the Inspector General in fiscal year 2023 and I am especially honored to be 
serving as Montgomery County’s Inspector General during the office’s 25th anniversary. In 
October 1997, the County Council enshrined into law their commitment to accountability in 
county government and publicly funded agencies by creating the Montgomery County Office of 
the Inspector General (OIG). The dedicated women and men who work in this office today serve 
our county with distinction, ensuring that residents are well informed about how their tax dollars 
are spent. The work presented in the 2023 Annual Report highlights the OIG’s continued 
tradition of excellence and the value an independent oversight body can add to our community.”      
 
Inspector General Limarzi additionally acknowledged the significant investment made by county 
leadership in the growth and modernization of the OIG. That investment and continued support 
will enable the OIG to provide the quality and level of oversight necessary to promote 
transparency and trust in county government and publicly funded agencies.  
 
The full report can be found at the following location, https://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/OIG. 
 
 
Please direct all inquiries to: 
 

 

Email: ig@montgomerycountymd.gov  
 

                            Phone: 240-777-8240 
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